



## Tackling tough moments, getting help now

Is your child on a waiting list to be seen by a paediatric health service?

## Come and join us at Manor Farm Community Association for the first meeting of the Supported Waiting Network.

We have guest speakers to advise on a variety of monthly topics and many services who support with access to additional support for you and your child. Come and chat to other parents, find out what additional support is available across the partnership with our monthly themed support group.

For further advice or information, telephone **01922 656463** or email **pals.officer@nhs.net** 



● 9.30am-11.30am ■ 30 April 2025

• Manor Farm Community Association King George Cres, Rushall, Walsall, WS4 1EU